
From the Presidents’ Desk 
 

Hello Guild Members, 
 

June arrived in a very soggy manner, but 
our spirits are bright and sunny.  The three of us are looking  
forward to another busy, challenging year as we support our 
beloved Greenville Symphony Orchestra. 
 

Now is the time to renew your membership and make any 
changes to your address, phone, or email so we have the  most 
up to date information for our directory.  Throughout the      
summer weΩll be updating our directory so it will be ready for 
our first meeting in August.  This book is an important resource 
for our entire year, offering a listing of our Guild members and 
their contact information, our calendar, GSO concert dates, our 
by-laws and much more.  
 

Once again Richard DeBondt has graciously offered to host our 
Guild Fall Kickoff at Northampton Wine Café.  Seating is limited, 
so make your reservations early.  Mark your calendar now for 
Monday, August 27, 2018.  This will be a άMostly Socialέ event 
starting at 11:00 with a brief business meeting followed by lunch 
at 12:00.  Reservations/cancellations will close on Thursday,  
August 23 at 10:00 am. 
 

Our 40th Tour of Homes, άA Harvest of HomesέΣ will be           
October 5-7, 2018, featuring homes in Parkins Mill East and                  
Hollingsworth Park with an elegant Patron Party honoring the 
homeowners and Tour Sponsors.  This special event will be held 
on Tuesday, October 2 from 7:00-9:00 pm in a magnificent home 
on Babbs Hollow.  Co-chairs Edna Thompson and Laura Arnold 
and their committees are hard at work planning this super event.  
Please contact them to volunteer your time.  Remember it takes 
everybody to make a successful Tour! 
 

We look forward to working with each of you this year as we 
continue working to support the Greenville Symphony            
Orchestra.  Enjoy your summer and letΩs all strive to make this 
another outstanding season for the Guild and the GSO. 
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Board Retreat  
July 16 

At the home of  
Margaret Wasson 
25 Latour Way 
Greer, SC  29650 
   10:00 am - 2:00pm 
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August 27, 2018 
Northampton Wines, 11:00am 

Cost of lunch is $15 
ϝϝ{ŜŀǝƴƎ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ пл ŀƴŘ ƻƴ ŀ ŬǊǎǘ ŎƻƳŜ  

ŬǊǎǘ ǎŜǊǾŜŘ ōŀǎƛǎϝϝ 
A reminder will be sent out August 1  

 

bƻ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŀǝƻƴǎ ƻǊ ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŀǝƻƴǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǘŀƪŜƴ ŀƊŜǊ  
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ !ǳƎǳǎǘ ноǊŘ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀƳΦ  ¢ƘŜ DǳƛƭŘ 
Ƴǳǎǘ ƎƛǾŜ ŀ ƘŜŀŘŎƻǳƴǘΣ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ 
ǇŀȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ƭǳƴŎƘŜǎ ǿŜ ƻǊŘŜǊΦ  !ƴȅ 
ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƊŜǊ млΥлл ŀƳ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ !ǳƎǳǎǘ 
нпǘƘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǝƭƭ ōŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀƴŘ 
ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ōƛƭƭŜŘ ŀŎŎƻǊŘƛƴƎƭȅΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ    
ŎƻƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŀǧŜǊΦ 

²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ bŜǿŜǎǘ aŜƳōŜǊǎ 
 
 

LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ 
 WǳŘȅ !ǘƪƛƴǎƻƴ 
aŀǊǘƘŀ .ƻƭƭƳŀƴ  
YƛYƛ /ŀǊǇŜƴǘŜǊ 
/ƘŜǊȅƭ 5ƻǿƴŜȅ 
5ƛŀƴŀ CŜǊǊŀȊȊŀ 
WŀƴŜǧŜ ²ƘŜƭŎƘŜƭ 

 

We are delighted to welcome you and look forward 
to your participation in Guild events. 

 

aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
 

If you havenΩt renewed your membership yet, please 
get your membership form turned into the Guild 
Office ASAP to ensure you are listed in the  
Membership Directory! 
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The Guild office  
will be closed   
Wǳƭȅ с - мо  

and will reopen on  
Monday, July 16  
at 9:00 am 

 



нлму-нлмф hŶŎŜǊǎ 
 

tƛŎǘǳǊŜŘ όŦǊƻƳ ƭŜƊ ǘƻ ǊƛƎƘǘύΥ 
 

tŜƎƎȅ IƛƭƭΣ tŀǘ aŎ5ƻƴŀƭŘΣ ϧ bŀƴŎȅ {ǘŀƴǘƻƴ - 
Presidents 
[ŜȄƛ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ - Recording Secretary 
tƘȅƭƭƛǎ {ŎƘǊŀƎŜ - VP Fundraising 
aŀǊƎƻ DŜǊǳǎ - VP Education 
aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ ²ŀǎǎƻƴ - VP Administration 
WŀƴŜ /ƭŀǊƪŜ -  VP Membership 
Wŀƴƴŀ YŜƭƭŜȅ - Treasurer 
wƻƴ CŜǊǊŜƭƭ - Asst. Treasurer 
 
bƻǘ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜŘΥ 
 

.Ŝǘǎȅ /ŀǘŜǎ - Immediate Past President 

/ƘŜŎƪ tǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ !ƴƴǳŀƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ 
ƻƴ aŀȅ ннΣ нлму 

 

Betsy Cates presented GSO President, Tom 
Strange, GSO Executive Director, Julie Fish, and 
Maestro Tchivzhel a check for $100,000. 

нлмт-нлму !ƴƴǳŀƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ !ǿŀǊŘǎ 
 

hǳǘǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊ !ǿŀǊŘ was given to {ŀƴŘȅ {ŀƴŦƻǊŘ  

 

{ǘŀǊ !ǿŀǊŘǎ went to [ŀǳǊŀ !ǊƴƻƭŘΣ /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ .ŜŎƪƛŜΣ !ƴƴŜ .ŜƴƴŜǧΣ [ŀǳǊŀ .ƭǳƳŜΣ WŀƴŜ /ƭŀǊƪŜΣ bŀƴŎƛŜ /ƘŜǎƪŜȅΣ  

wƻƴ CŜǊǊŜƭƭΣ tŀǘ CŜǊǊƻΣ aŀȊȊŀ CƛƭƛǇƛΣ {ǳǎŀƴ aƻƴŀƎƘŀƴΣ 5ƛŀƴŀ aƻǳǎǘŀŦŀΣ /ƘŀǊƭƛŜ {ŀōƻΣ wƻȊ {ƳƛǘƘΣ ϧ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ ²ŀǎǎƻƴ   

¢ƘŜ bƛǾŜƴ {ƛƭǾŜǊ .ƻǿƭ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ !ǿŀǊŘ was presented to bŀƴŎȅ {ǘŀƴǘƻƴ her years of dedicated service to the Guild  

and for all she does to help make the Guild a success.  

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ aŜǊƛǘ !ǿŀǊŘ was given to  Sharon Kelley & Phyllis Schrage for all of their contributions and 
hard work. 

CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ !ǿŀǊŘǎ were given to: 
 

bŀƴŎȅ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜȅ ϧ [ŜȄƛ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ for the 2017 Tour of Homes 
{ƘŀǊƻƴ YŜƭƭŜȅ  ϧ .Ŝǘǎȅ /ŀǘŜǎ  for the 2018 Black and White Ball 
tƘȅƭƭƛǎ {ŎƘǊŀƎŜ ϧ {ŀƴŘȅ {ŀƴŦƻǊŘ for the 20108 Downtown Condo Rondo 

{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ to .Ǌƛŀƴ {ƘƻƻǇ , who performed the tǊŜƭǳŘŜ ŦǊƻƳ {ǳƛǘŜ о ƛƴ / ƳŀƧƻǊ, Johann Sebastian Bach.  Brian is 

a violist who attends the SC GovernorΩs School for the Arts and Humanities.   

At the Annual Meeting, Betsy Cates announced that we were named as a beneficiary in the estate of Ruth Walker, who was a Lifetime     
member of the Guild.  We received a little over $15,000 from the estate.  Both the 2017-18 Executive Board and the 2018-19 Executive 
Board agreed to allocate $10,000 to the GSO for the Cello Chair Endowment.  The remaining balance will be set aside for special projects. 



¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻΧΦ 
  
! ƘǳƎŜ ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳέ ǘƻ .Ŝǘǎȅ /ŀǘŜǎΣ {ǳŜ CƛǎƘŜǊΣ ϧ .ŜǾ ²ƘƛǧŜƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘŜƭǇ ƛƴ ǎŜŎǳǊƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ ¢ƻǳǊ ƻŦ 
IƻƳŜǎΦ 
 

!ǇǊƛƭ мф /ƘŀƳōŜǊ 5ƛƴƴŜǊΥ Eileen Hofmeister coordinated, assisted by: Miri Agosto, Anne Civilette, Nancy Cureton, Peggy Davis, 
Pat Ferro, Laura Gossett, Susan Monaghan, & Nancy Teachey.  A very big THANK YOU to Dr. and Mrs. Keith Miller, who cooked and provided all 
the BBQ meat.   
 

aŀȅ п /ƻƴŎŜǊǘ tǊŜǾƛŜǿΥ  Margo & Walter Gerus coordinated, assisted by: Cascades Verdae, Betsy Cates, Nancie Cheskey, Peggy Davis, Mazza 
Filipi, and Jo Ann George.    
 

aŀȅ п aŀǎǘŜǊǿƻǊƪǎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ:   Laura Arnold & Claudette Corbett coordinated, assisted by: Carolyn Beckie, Anne Bennett, Kiki Carpenter,   
Nancie Cheskey, Jane Clarke, Donna Comstock, Dani Easter, Ron Ferrell, Pat Ferro, Sue Fisher, Laura Gossett, Gloria Larkin, Elaine Paine, Mary 
Stahl, and Terri Steck. 

 
 
 
 
                                     

 
 

The 40th annual Symphony Tour of Homes will be held October 5-7 in the premier neighborhoods of Parkins Mill East and Hollingsworth 
Park. Five outstanding homes will be featured. 
 

Parkins Mill East is a neighborhood of large lots and classic designs that create a quiet, stately ambience.  Hollingsworth Park is a newer 
development of custom homes that has been thoughtfully planned to evoke a village-like atmosphere, with common green spaces and 
multiple pocket parks. 
 

To launch the Tour, an elegant Patron Party honoring the homeowners and Tour Sponsors will be held on Tuesday October 2, from 7:00 
PM -9:00 PM in an exquisite home on Babbs Hollow. This special evening will feature delicious food, great wine and live music and will 
provide a festive prelude to the weekend events.  Advance ticket purchase is required.  Tickets are $75 each and include a Tour ticket.  
We look forward to seeing our Guild members at this lovely party. 
 

Additional information, including driving directions and ticket locations, will be available at www.guildGSO.org. or visit the GuildΩs         
Facebook page. Tour tickets may also be purchased online from the Guild website. Ticket prices are $25 in advance and $30 on Tour days.  
For additional information, please call the Guild Office at 864-370-0965. 
 

All proceeds benefit the Greenville Symphony Orchestra. 
 

 DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ bŀƴŎȅ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜȅ ƻǊ .ƻō [ƻǿǊȅ ǘƻ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ŀǎ ŘƻŎŜƴǘǎ ƻǊ ǝŎƪŜǘ ǎŜƭƭŜǊǎΦ  bƻ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƛǎ      
ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘΦ  aŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ŀǎ ŀ ¢ƻǳǊ {ǇƻƴǎƻǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘ CǊƛŜƴŘ [ŜǾŜƭΦ  .ŜƴŜŬǘǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊǎƘƛǇ ŀǊŜ ƭƛǎǘŜŘ 
ōŜƭƻǿΦ  
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§ Two Patron Party tickets and two Tour of Homes tickets 

§ Name on Symphony program inserts promoting Tour of Homes 

§ Name on 3000 Tour of Homes brochures 

§ Name on prominent signage at Tour of Homes 

§ Name on prominent signage at Patron Party 

§ Name listed in Tour of Homes acknowledgement ad in Greenville News 

§ Name listed in Guild newsletter 

§ Name and/or logo listed on Guild website and Guild Facebook 

§ Name listed in GuildΩs Membership Directory 
 

¸ƻǳ Ƴǳǎǘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘ ōȅ Wǳƭȅ нтǘƘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ŀǇǇŜŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŀōƻǾŜ ƳŜƴǝƻƴŜŘ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎƛƴƎΦ 
 

Contact Ian Clarke, 864.354.8880, or Jennifer at the Guild Office 864.370.0965 if you would like to be a Friend Level Sponsor.  
 

This may be a tax deductible donation and you will receive an invoice payable in September. 

2018 TOUR OF HOMES 

YŜŜǇ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎΥ 
 

Get Well wishes to Ellen Powell. 
 

Condolences to the family and friends of past Guild President ( 1985-86), past President of the GSA, and longtime Guild patron, Karen 
Lawton.  Condolences also to the friends and family to past Guild member, Doris Gant.   
 

Please call or email Ellen Powell (ellenwhitpow@gmail.com), Countess of Courtesy, or Ginny Johnson (gsj201@bellsouth.net) Co-Countess of  
Courtesy about health issues or condolences for any Guild member and their family. 

http://www.guildGSO.org


 GUILD CALENDAR  

225 S. Pleasantburg Dr.  B11-1 
Greenville, SC  29607 
864-370-0965 

guildGSO@bellsouth.net 
Office Hours 9-1 Mon—Thur 

Jul 6-13  GUILD OFFICE CLOSED 
 

Jul 16      Board Retreat, 10:00 am - 2:00pm 
  At the home of Margaret Wasson 
  25 Latour Way, Greer, SC  29650 
      

Jul 23  Summer Lollipops 
  Hughes Main Library, Heritage Green 
  7:00 pm 
 

Jul 30  Summer Lollipops 
  Hampton Library, Easley 
  10:30 am 
 

Aug 6  Summer Lollipops 
  Hughes Main Library, Heritage Green 
  7:00 pm 
 

Aug 27  Guild Fall Kick-Off and Lunch 
  Northampton Wines 
  **Limited Seating** 
  11:00 am  
 

Sept 8  Lollipops I 
  ¢ƘŜ .ŀǎǎƻƻƴƛǎǘ ƻŦ IŀƳŜƭƛƴ    
  Hendricks Library, Simpsonville, 10:00 am 
  Hughes Library, Heritage Green, 11:30 am 
 

Sept 21  Concert Preview 
  The GovernorΩs School for Arts & Humanities 
  15 University Street, Greenville, SC  29601 
  10:00 am 

               

Sept 21  Dinner for Masterworks Orchestra 
 

Sept 22-23  Masterworks I 
  IŀǇǇȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅΣ .ŜǊƴǎǘŜƛƴ 
       featuring Yun-Chin Zhou, piano 
  Peace Center 
  Saturday 8:00 pm, Sunday 3:00 pm 
 

Sept 24  Guild Monthly Meeting 
  Carolina Music Museum 
  516 Buncombe Street, Greenville, SC  29601 
  11:00am 

                            

Oct 2  Symphony Tour of Homes Patron Party 
  Home of Ms. Jackie D. Highley   
  113 Babbs Hollow, Greenville, SC 29607 
  7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 
 

Oct 5-  Symphony Tour of Homes 
Oct 7  ! IŀǊǾŜǎǘ ƻŦ IƻƳŜǎ 
  Friday and Saturday 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 
  Sunday 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
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Please remember that memorials & honorariums can be made to the Guild in observance of events 
such as birthdays, anniversaries, remembrances, etc.   


